Nick,

I was just on a conference call with Sam’s Club setup and Ronnie Rentschler, the MCM, for the Woodbury, MN Sam’s Club project.  Ronnie wanted to make sure that I let the people in your office know how well your employees are performing.  He said, “Good choice” when we selected your firm to work with us on this project.

I said that I would relay this information to you.  I also want to thank you for your company’s efforts, as this has not been an easy project to date.  Thanks,

Bradley R Ziegler
Project Manager
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